
Schweppes Ginger Ale Recall March 9, 2024

March 9: Pepsico is recalling 233 cases of 7.5-ounce Schweppes Zero Sugar Ginger Ale
Caffeine Free due to mislabeling (products contain full sugar when labeled as sugar-free).

Product(s) affected: 7.5-ounce Schweppes Zero Sugar Ginger Ale Caffeine Free sold at retail
locations in Maryland, Pennsylvania, and West Virginia. Affected product codes:

May 20 24
● MAY20240520VS02164
● MAY20240550VS02164

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume the product if you're diabetic or
watching your sugar intake for medical reasons. Return the product to the place of purchase
and get a refund.

https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/ires/?Product=206595

